
 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TOWN OF NEWTOWN BOARD OF POLICE 

COMMISSIONERS HELD ON TUESDAY APRIL 8, 2014 

 

At 6:03 P. M., the meeting was called to order by Chair Person Paul Mangiafico. 

Present were Commissioners Brian Budd, Andrew Sachs, James Viadero and Joel 

Faxon. Also present were Chief Kehoe, Captain Rios, Officer Scott Ruszczyk, Attorney 

Monte Frank, Attorney Eric Brown, Attorney Fred Dorsey, the court stenographer and 

Officer Gladys Pisani. 

 

At 6:03 P. M., a motion was made by Commissioner Faxon to go into executive session  

under General Statutes 1-210( B)(3) to discuss a personnel matter.  Invited were Chief 

Kehoe, Captain Rios, Attorney Brown, Attorney Dorsey, Attorney Frank, Officer 

Ruszczyk, Officer Pisani, and the Court Stenographer. The motion was seconded by 

Commissioner Budd. Motion unanimously approved.  

 

At 8:25 P. M. the Board came out of executive session. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Budd to suspend without pay, Officer Pisani for 

30 days following a release by a medical care provider of proof of being fit for duty 

including maintaining a Ct. Operator’s License. The motion was seconded by 

Commissioner Viadero.  Motion failed (Budd, Viadero -Yes; Sachs, Mangiafico and 

Faxon-No) 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Faxon to suspend without pay, Officer Pisani for 

45 days following a release by a medical care provider of proof of being fit for duty 

including maintaining a Ct Operator’s License. The motion was seconded by 

Commissioner Sachs.  Motion passed (Budd Viadero-No; Sachs, Mangiafico and 

Faxon-Yes). 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Faxon to not allow Officer Pisani to be 

considered for a School Resource position until after July 1, 2015. The motion was 

seconded by Commissioner Viadero.  Motion passed (Mangiafico, Faxon Budd, 

Viadero-Yes; Sachs-No) 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Budd to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was 

seconded by Commissioner Viadero and carried.  

 

 

 

Submitted by:__________________________________ 

Chief Michael K. Kehoe 


